Cecil Gowing Newsletter No.9

"Inspiring Imaginations"

February 3rd 2020





Dear Parents and Carers

The children are getting excited for the disco this week. Tickets will be available on the door and also sold in class this week. The cost is £2.

Mrs Mutton enjoyed chatting with parents last week at the 'Get together coffee morning. Thank you Sue and the PTA team for helping.

Thank you so much for all the plastic you have collected, it is amazing how much plastic is in our packaging. We now have plenty for the project so please do not send anymore!







Well done to children who received Greatness Certificates in assembly last week:

Owl Class	Rabbit Class
Imogen and Joey	Luca and Junior
Hedgehog Class	Squirrel Class
Oliver and Mia	Isaac and Bobby
Fox Class	Bumblebee Class
Jamie and Henry	Sophie and Rylee



Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday to Lynkun, Mia from Year 1 and Ava-Lily from Year 2.

We are having a focus on attendance this year. Congratulations to Hedgehog Class for achieving the best attendance for the week commencing 20.1.20

Owl Class	Rabbit Class
97.93%	96.67%
Hedgehog Class	Squirrel Class
91.72%	97.86%
Bumblebee Class	Fox Class
98%	96.67%

Our attendance to date from September is

Owl Class	Rabbit Class
94.11%	95.09%
Hedgehog Class	Squirrel Class
95.25%	95.66%
Bumblebee Class	Fox Class
96.1%	96.87%

Our school target is 96.5%. Our current whole school attendance since September is 95.55%. Our percentage is rising which is excellent. Thank you for your support.